
January 2024

Dear Student, Parents and Carers

Budmouth Sixth Form Guidance Interviews – Thursday 7th or Wednesday 20th March 2024

Thank you for your application to Budmouth Sixth Form. I would like to invite you and your parent/carer to
attend a guidance interview with a member of the Sixth Form Team. This will be held at Budmouth after
school on either Thursday 7th or Wednesday 20th March 2024. You can choose which day you would like
your meeting and a preferred time slot using the following Google Forms:

Thursday 7th March: https://forms.gle/c8RQTC4JJTgS3Myk8

Wednesday 20th March: https://forms.gle/pTMG37Lu4DqC6oCa8

Once you have submitted the Google Form, we will book you an appointment with a member of the Sixth
Form team, which will be on the day and time of your choosing; we will follow this with a confirmation email.
Should you be unable to attend at any time between 3.15pm and 5.30pm on Thursday 7th or Wednesday
20th March please do let us know.

Please come to the Sixth Form Centre at Budmouth five minutes before your interview time where you will
be met by a member of the Sixth Form Team. As well as Post 16 courses, there will be the opportunity at
the interview to ask any questions that you may have about Budmouth Sixth Form but please do not
hesitate to contact me at any time via my email address below.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Sam Morris, Director of Sixth Form
smorris@budmouth-aspirations.org
Sixth Form Office 830560
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